
                    
____________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
All Saints CE VC Primary School 

Giles Lane, Bishops Caundle,Dorset DT9 5NQ, 01963 23450 
www.bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk    office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk 

 

All Saints Primary School Newsletter  
Book Week 2019 

 
Book Week at All Saints 

Monday 25th – Friday 29th March 2019 

 

We are delighted to be able to confirm the programme of events that we have organised for our Book Week which 

starts on Monday 25th March. It is going to be an exciting and rewarding week for all! Please encourage your children 

to become as involved as possible! 

 

Monday 25th March  

The children will enter the school to a book week surprise that will remain a closely guarded secret!  Book Week at 

All Saints will then be launched with a morning assembly highlighting the events of the week.  Diamonds class will be 

starting a story that the rest of the school will compete as the rest of the week unfolds. 

 

Tuesday 26th March 

We are very excited that the author Tom Mclaughlin will visit us and will be speaking to children in both KS1 and KS2.  

Have a look at his website https://tommclaughlin.co.uk/ 

 

Wednesday 27th March 

2.45pm – 3.30 pm  Share a Story  

We are inviting parents /carers / governors / grandparents and members of the community to come into school and 

share a book with a small group of children.  Volunteers can either bring a book in from home or pick one from the 

library. 

Please fill in the attached form if you are able to attend and please extend the invitation to grandparents, it would be 

wonderful to see them! 

 

Thursday 28th March 

Another day and another author!  This time a visit by our favourite author David Solomons who will be visiting KS2 to 

talk about Dr Who! 

 

Class Book Quizzes – with book related prizes! 

 

Friday 29th March 

Book Character Dress up Day 

http://www.bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk/
mailto:office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk


Come dressed as your favourite book character! (Or bring a prop from your favourite book.) 

We will be having a class rotation on this day when staff will be reading their favourite books to the children! 

We will end the day with a book related celebration assembly.  

 

During the week there will be some on-going activities taking place at school such as ‘Pass the story’ – We are going 

to create a whole school story to share at a special ‘Book Week Celebration Assembly’ on Friday.  Each class will be 

writing a chapter of the story! 

 
We would also like to encourage your child’s love of reading at home so you will be receiving some activities to 

encourage this so we will also be running a Readathon which will be launched shortly. 

 

Scholastic Book Fair – Each day during Book Week 

The Book Fair will be open from 8.30 a.m. – 8.45 a.m. in the morning and again at 3.30 p.m. - 4.00 p.m. in the 
afternoon during the above period.   
 
The Book Fair offers an inspirational and diverse selection of books for children, whatever their interests, helping to 
improve reading for all ages and abilities.  In addition, our school benefits from the Fair with commission to purchase 
books for the library and classroom. 
 
Please come and visit the Book Fair to see the full range of titles or you can order using the form on the back of the 
book leaflet.    
 
Many thanks for your support.  Don’t forget, the more you spend, the more free books for the school! 
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Share a story 

Wednesday 27th March 2.45 -3.30pm 

 

I would like to attend share a story on Wednesday 27th March at 2.45pm 

 

 

Name:…………………………………………………….. 

 

 

 

 


